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Dear Blaise Families,

I am writing to you today to share with you our new behaviour policy and procedure that was
approved by the governors on the 14th March. The policy is attached here, and I recommend that
everyone reads it and is familiar with it. As you know, we promise the entire community that we will
provide a disruption free environment every minute, of every lesson, of every day. We know that
this means that children are safe, are able to learn free from disruption, and are able to
successfully climb their own personal mountain to the very best universities in the country or
careers of their choosing. We welcome parents at any time of the day to see a calm, purposeful,
happy school, in which children are consistently rewarded for doing the right thing, and
demonstrating our core actions, that are working hard and being kind.

The new behaviour policy has been designed by The Greenshaw Learning Trust. It has been
adopted by every secondary school within the Greenshaw Learning Trust. The new behaviour
policy is exactly the same as the previous policy. It also has additional detail to compliment it on
our website. This detail can be found here. Our rewards system remains the same, our RfL card
system remains the same, our means of supporting students remains the same, detentions will
continue to be after school and parents will continue to be notified via class charts, and our
responses to unacceptable behaviour in school remains the same. I would like to take this
opportunity to remind parents that neither energy drinks, nor fizzy drinks, nor drinks high in
electrolytes, such as Prime, are not permitted in school. They are unhealthy for children to drink.
The only drink permitted on desks is water, students can drink juice at break and lunchtime.
Chewing gum is also not permitted in school, it will be confiscated if found. I would also like to take
this opportunity to praise the children, and recognise just how rare these two items now are in our
school, testament to the personal responsibility demonstrated by our children.

If you have any questions at all regarding the policy, please don’t hesitate to contact the school
and an appropriate member of the senior team will respond to you.

Please find a video summary of this video here.

Yours sincerely,

Mr N Nabarro
Headteacher

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/information/what-we-do/behaviour
https://youtu.be/IOXDA4H8Hbo

